
From: Damiani, Alex H (HEALTH) <alex.damiani@health.ny.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2023 9:05 AM 
To: Theresa Clark (She) <Theresa.Clark@nrc.gov>; Farrah Gaskins (She/Her) <Farrah.Gaskins@nrc.gov> 
Cc: Westerman, Christine A (HEALTH) <christine.westerman@health.ny.gov>; Samson, Daniel J (HEALTH) 
<daniel.samson@health.ny.gov>; Evans, Daniel (DEC) <daniel.evans@dec.ny.gov>; Burns, Charles J 
(HEALTH) <charles.burns@health.ny.gov>; Mark Horberg <mhorberg@health.nyc.gov> 
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: New York Final IMPEP Report 
 
Hi, 
 
I am attaching the Performance Improvement Plan for NYS based on the 2022 IMPEP report.  This was 
modeled after the sample we had reviewed from WA and RI.  Let us know the next steps in the process, 
thank you! 
 
Alex 
 
Alex Damiani, MS, MPH, Director 
Bureau of Environmental Radiation Protection 
New York State Department of Health 
(518) 402-7551 
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